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The 

Ways 

Summer Has Arrived …   

The weather is warming up and the pool is refreshing and inviting!  We hope that 

all the neighbors take time out of their busy schedules to relax and socialize around 

the pool this summer.  We have a great committee of volunteers and a professional 

service that helps make sure the community pool is clean, safe and ready for use.  

We would like to welcome and thank our neighbor, Jeff Jenkins for volunteering as 

the Pool Committee Chair, along with all of the pool committee members. 

 

 

What a great turnout 

we had for West 

Farm’s Annual 

Independence Day 

Parade! 

There were lots of 

great decorated rides 

for the parade, free 

snowballs for all that 

attended and some 

splash-around fun 

when the fire truck 

turned on the water 

hose! 

Thanks to all who 

helped make the 

event a great success 

& the Social 

Committee for 

planning the event! 

 

 

 

Pool Reminders:   

The pool does not have a lifeguard, so 

swim at your own risk. 

No glass inside the fence around the 

pool. 

No pets are allowed in the pool area or 

pool house. 

Members are responsible for their 

guests at the pool. 



  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Need to 

Know: 

 

 

 

Important Notes from the HOA Board 

By this time, most neighbors have heard that Heath Haywood, HOA President, resigned from his 

position on the HOA Board effective June 15, 2021.  Most importantly we want to THANK him 

for all the dedication, sweat and thankless work that went into being a board founder and leader 

to his fellow HOA Board, Committee Chairs and all neighbors throughout the years. 

We also would like to thank Lateefah Little, Treasurer, for her dedication to the HOA.  Much 

thanks is extended to her for the oversight to the West Farm budget, for contributions to the HOA 

Board and all neighbors that are part of our great community.  Her service is appreciated, and 

she will be missed as part of the Board. 

We want to assure all the neighbors that the remaining Board members are committed to work 

just as hard as ever to ensure that West Farm remains a wonderful place to live. We will operate 

as a 3-member board until the election in January 2022. Please see listing below of the current 

board members and their newly appointed roles. 

If you have considered being part of the Board for West Farm or would be interested in learning 

more about the opportunity to volunteer, please contact support@mycmg.com with the subject 

line “West Farm Volunteer”.  

 

 

CURRENT 

HOA BOARD 

MEMBERS 

 

Kristen Bell, 

President 

 

Sandra 

Matthews, 

Treasurer 

 

Brenda Moser, 

Secretary 

West Farm 

Adopt-A-Highway 

clean up for 

Quarter 3 of 2021 

will take place on 

August 21st.  
Mark your 

calendars to join 

us for a few hours 

to help make our 

streets clean! 

West Farm HOA is 

in the process of 

planning a 

neighborhood 

beautification 

day.  Stay tuned 

to the e-blasts, 

website and 

Facebook for 

more information 

on this event. 

West Farm Social 

Committee is 

busy planning 2nd 

half activities.  If 

you want to be 

involved with 

planning or 

execution of 

events, please 

contact Rachel 

Haywood or 

Kimberly 

Broadway. 

mailto:support@mycmg.com


  

 

  

 

Our neighbors are such a blessing to each other and even more to the Fountain Inn 

community! What started as a need to help local food pantry has grown into   

#wfgivesback as many neighbors have stepped up and begun providing all sorts 

of needs when they are made known to our neighborhood.  From food drives to 

clothing drives to household necessities, there is always caring neighbors that step 

up and give back.   

In the month of June, our community learned of a need for paper products, toilet 

tissue, paper towels, diapers, etc., and West Farm met that need with countless 

items being donated to one of our partner community agencies, Iglesia Mana. 

Thank you again for your generosity and in advance for support of future 

opportunities to give back. 

We have all sorts of good eats lined up for West Farm!  Make sure you come out and visit 
them at the lower pool parking lot!  The schedule below is tentative and subject to change.   

We have several other food trucks requested during next three months and will keep everyone 
updated via social media and our HOA website e-blasts. 

July: 
 
    7/14 – Batter Up (dessert truck 5:30-7:30pm) AND The Cheez Press (5-7pm) 

    7/27 – The Cheez Press 

Aug: 

     8/12 – One Eyed Donkey 

     8/21 – Mac Attack 

Sept: 

     9/1 – The Cluk Truk 

     9/11 – Snickering Coyote 

     9/21 – One Love Fusion 

 

 

If you would like to see us invite a 

specific food truck to West Farm, 

please send an email to 

support@mycmg.com and copy 

KristenLRBell@outlook.com. 

 

 

West Farm 

Gives Back 

#wfgivesback 

 

Question & 

Answer 

Corner 

 

Q: WHERE CAN I 

FIND THE MOST 

UP-TO-DATE 

INFORMATION 

ABOUT THINGS 

HAPPENING IN THE 

NEIGHBORHOOD? 

 

A: Be sure to 

register your email 

address on the 

official West Farm 

HOA website 

(www.westfarmhoa.c

om).  Postings are 

made to the website 

and emails are sent 

from this same 

database. 

You can also join the 

official West Farm 

Facebook page to 

hear from neighbors 

and HOA board.  

Search for 

Inn@WestFarm. 

Food Truck Fun 

 

mailto:support@mycmg.com
http://www.westfarmhoa.com/
http://www.westfarmhoa.com/
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EMAIL DISTRIBUTION SIGN 
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Get the latest info 

between newsletters at: 

 

 

www.westfarmhoa.com 

 

Help the ants reach their picnic lunch by finding your way 

through the maze!  Then plan your own picnic lunch and eat 

in your backyard, under the trees in the West Farm common 

area, or by the pool at a picnic table!  Just be sure to keep 

the ants away from your food …  

Food Ideas for an 

Easy, Fun Picnic 

• Peanut butter and 

Jelly Sandwiches 

 

• Pretzels or Potato 

Chips 

 

• Apple Slices or a 

Banana 

 

• Cookies 

 

• Juice Box and 

Water bottles 

 

• Basket or Bag for 

all your goodies 

 

• Towels or Large 

Blanket to sit on 

 

• Outside games or 

book for fun! 

 

Let’s Go On A Picnic 

mailto:support@mycmg.com
http://www.westfarmhoa.com/

